
County of Lake Board of Supervisors 

June 1, 2024 

Re: The Board Resolution to Recognize Calpine’s 40 Anniversary 

proposed by D5 Supervisor Jessica Pyska.   

The Lake County Silver Foundation [LCSF] is very pleased with the 

proposed forward thinking resolution. If it we’re not for support from 

the business sector, many not-for-profit public organizations could not 

exist or function as well. Calpine has been a major supporter of LCSF for 

several years. We are open to donations from all sectors and the list is 

eclectic with Calpine among the top donors that make events such as 

the Senior Summit possible.   

The LCSF produced Senior Summit- Health and Wellness Fair brings 

government and private sector support providers and speakers in 

contact with 250 seniors and elders. This event helps support-programs 

function better through this contact and our survey of needs provides 

feedback for program improvements. We also recognize those 

outstanding seniors and elders who give back to the community. The 

recognition award is joined by Congressman Mike Thompson and 

elevates the spirit and visibility of the amazing give-back efforts by the 

eldest generation.  

Thank you for stepping up with recognition for a business sector entity 

that is a major energy producer but also a major community supporter. 

Your recognition might inspire others to become high value community 

partners. 

Respectfully, 

Jim Steele 

President, Founding Director, Lake County Silver Foundation.  


